
October   November  December 

12 Robert Ras  06 ConnorFearn  04 Kayla Fisher-Freidrichs 
12 Retha Lefatle  14 Jaylin Gonsalves 04 Leor van der Hoven 
   25 Khanyisile Skosana 15 Molefi Makhetha 

  
 
 
 
 

  
     Extramural activities 
 

• Please inform West Rand Study Centre's management at the beginning 
of each new term which extra-curricular activities your child my 
possibly participate send an e-mail to 
wesrandstudiesentrum@telkomsa.net 

• Specify the days and times that your child needs to be picked up. We 
forward     this information to Mr. Hennie Naude who co-ordinates the 
routes. 

• If you do not receive a respond to your e-mail, it may possibly mean 
that management did not get your mail. 

• Any transport arrangements must please be communicated in the 
morning before 09h00 aybriel@vodamail.co.za. We have 10 vehicles 
that transport over 200 pupils daily to 50 different schools. Now we 
are including Alma Mater, Protea Rif and Muldersdrift.  

• No late arrangements are accepted after 09:00 and we will not convey 
any late messages to any driver. All the staff has been informed not to 
accept transport related message after 09h00. 

• R20 call fee is charged when driving should call you to find out where 
your child is. It is important to us; your child's safety but also to forge a 
positive workable relationship with you.  

  

West Rand Study Centre 
“Where homework is our PRIORITY”  

 
Roodekrans Campus II 
36 Amaryllis Avenue.Roodekrans 
westrandstudycentre@telkomsa.net 
011 764 6344 / 071 892 3797 
 

mailto:aybriel@vodamail.co.za
mailto:westrandstudycentre@telkomsa.net


 
 

              On the 22nd  of September we celebrated                       
            Heritage Day or National Braai Day by having a 
                fundraiser selling boerewors rolls, a great time      
             was had by our children, staff and even parents, 
                thank you to all our parents  for your support! 
 
                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                
                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                
 
 
 
 
 

Meet our team 
 

Maretjie van Antwerpen        Doortjie Seqapotse Marinda Burger    

Saturn Class                  Jupiter Class  Mercury Class   

                                          

Robyn Young                       Sky Havenga  Berineez Swartz 
Assistant to Saturn                 Assistant to Saturn  Venus Class 
     

          
 
Lydia Ratau                                                  
Chef               

                       
  
                          

 

 

 

   Thank you! 



 
 
 
 
 

  

Get to know our Dedicated Drivers: 
Logistics Manager: 
Gerrie Germishuys 082 749 9501 Email address-gerriegermis@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Route coordinator and extramural coordinator 

Hennie Naude 083 378 3937 Email address - henniesully@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Sally Naude        Jan du Plessis           Andries van Zyl     Kobus Small  

084 384 8089   082 863 1034           071 540 4566         061 407 9457 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Louis Fritz    Werner Schoeman Peet Viljoen  

083 708 1151      083 309 9707               082 504 4930 

We shuttle to 47 different schools. 
 

Primary High Private Colleges 

Constantia Kloof Adelaar Curro (Krugerdorp) Monash 

Culembeeck Bastion Curro (Wilgeheuwel) Roodepoort 

Discovery Krugersdorp High Eagle House UniCollege 

Dr.Havenga Lantern Jatine Akademie  

Gustav Preller Roodepark King’s School  

Helderkruin Roodepoort King Fisher  

Horison Laer Westridge La Salle  

Horizon View  Learn Write  

Joshua Naude  Maragon  

Lantern  Trinity  

Millennium 
Monument 

 Vine Christian School 
Yeshua Akademie 

 

Muldersdrift    
Princess    
Ridgevale    
Roodebeeck    
Roodekrans    

 

mailto:henniesully@gmail.com
mailto:gerriegermis@gmail.com


                                                                                                                                                                       
Extramural activities on offer at our premises 
Dramatix-072 863 1029-Charlene 
Jive Pro Dance-082 059 0823 Mr. S 
Judo-082 312 4312-Michelle 
Pottery-082 320 4032-Nina 
The learner who participates in above is more spontaneous and very excited when 
the instructor arrives. 

 
Mutual respect 
It is very disappointing when parents address staff disrespectful less than a human 
being. We have several incidents where parents shout, do not greet, use crude 
language in front of their children. Nothing can be so terrible to justify any parent to 
speak to a staff member in such disrespectful manner and we will no longer tolerate 
such behavior. We will give parents notice who cannot control their temper. 
If you would like to speak to a tutor please make an appointment. The tutors are 
busy with your child giving support with homework and study work and phone calls 
between 14h00-17h00 does disrupt the learners who are busy with their work. 
We as parents are supposed to be an example to our children. 
 

Coin fundraising 
Kindly keep all your small change and send to West Rand Study Centre by 7 
November as we are raising funds to install the gas stove we bought last month. 
 

Art Competition 
We are planning an art competition for the 30 October 2017.Every child may 

enter R20 per art work. We are lucky to have the expertise of two judges 

who are active in the art world who will be judging the learner’s art work. 

 

 

West Rand Study Centre’s bank details 
West Rand Study Centre 
Standard Bank         Westgate                                                                                      
Branch code            1664 100 
Account number    220 259 151 

West Rand Study Centre          
First National Bank  Westgate 
Branch code  250 841  
Account number      620 1226 3547 
 

 

We are currently upgrading our premises, classrooms and 

gardens, here are a few photos of our gardens: 

      

 

    

Gift Banda is our security 
guard, gardener and all 
rounder. 
He is friendly, hardworking 
and loyal. 
He is an asset to West Rand 
Study Centre. 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

     

     After a morning of      

great fun cooling down 

was just the answer. 

After a morning of creepy crawlies 

we decorated cupcakes, made our 

own bird seed ornaments and 

played interactive snakes and 

ladders. 
Funny face 

herbs. 

 

We had fun in the 

woods learning to 

become great 

marksmen. 

All things slithery, scaly and furry 

were enjoyed by our children in 

this touch and learn experience.  

Even the boys 

enjoyed 

tolletjiebrei 

Us girls just want to 

chill. 

First our pro bikers hit 

the ramps and then we 

headed off for ice-

cream. 


